PEQUEA TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
MINUTES of (June 26, 2013)

Call to order: A regular meeting of the Pequea Township Planning Commission was held on June 26, 2013.
The meeting convened at 6:30 PM in the main meeting room of the township’s municipal building at 1028
Millwood Road, Willow Street, PA 17584. Members of the commission in attendance were: Mr. Richard
Cornogg, Mrs. Lucy Gillichbauer, Mr. David Rhoads, Mr. Bill Schall, and Mr. Fred Witmer. Others in
attendance were: Chuck & Helen Reinfried, Jackie Johns, and Cynthia Evans-Herr.

Regular Meeting:
. Approval of the May 29, 2013 minutes - Mr. Cornogg motioned to approve the May 29, 2013 minutes as

written, seconded by Mr. Schall; motioned carried.

Il. Chuck Reinfried to discuss New Danville Proposed Zoning - Mr. Chuck Reinfried questioned why the
homes on the north-west side of New Danville was removed from the Village Concept as previously proposed
in the Pequea Twp Proposed Future Land Use in May 2013. His residence resides in that area. He presented
research into the Silver Springs Village Concept consisting of 10 larger lots. Mr. Cornogg reiterated the
reasoning presented by Rettew at the June 13, 2013 Special Meeting. Mr. Cornogg encouraged Mr. & Mrs
Reinfried to attend upcoming meetings related to the New Danville Village concept and that Mr. Cormnogg
would make sure the Reinfrieds’ received dates & times of upcoming meetings. Mr. Cornogg will discuss the
Reinfrieds’ thoughts with Rettew.

The meeting adjourned at 7:05 pm

o sy,

Lucille J. Gillichbauer, Setretary Date of Approval



